
LEADS Daily Bulletin 
September 11, 2023 

 
National Crime Information Center (NCIC) Maintenance Notification 

  

This notification is to remind you the Federal Bureau of Investigation Criminal Justice Information 
Services Division’s NCIC System monthly maintenance will be held on September 12, 2023, on 
Tuesday, September 12, 2023, NCIC will be taken out of service from 4:00 a.m. to 6:00 
a.m.,  Eastern Time. 
 
 
If you have any questions or need help please contact the ISP Help Desk ISP.HelpDesk@illinois.gov or at 
866/LEADS-00 (866/532-3700). 
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